
PLEASE JOIN US! 
 

The Regional Healthcare Foundation invites you to join us for 

Generation RX, 

 a presentation aimed at educating the                                   

public about the opioid crisis.   

Topics will be: 

 Safe Medication Practices 
 How to be your own advocate when prescribed medication 
 Learning the risk of medication misuse     

 

WHEN:  Tuesday, April 16th at 6:00 p.m. 

WHERE:  Cox Corner          

  529 N Walnut Street                         

       Dexter, MO  63841 

Light refreshments will be served.                                          

For further information please call 573-624-1607, Ext. 105. 

Future presentations will be held at Cox Corner: 

Thursday, May 23rd at 6:00 p.m. 

and 

Thursday, June 20th at 6:00 p.m. 


